
       

 

 

 

Dear Newcomer. 

The IS3 society would like to welcome you at your new work environment. This society 

for PhDs and Postdocs is aiming to promote social events, inter-group collaboration 

and to provide a point of contact for both PhDs and Postdocs.  

Throughout the year we have planned regular fun events such as BBQs, ping pong 

competitions and bake sales and we also organise informal seminars every month with 

free food. You will usually receive emails about the events and seminars, but you can 

also access our website (http://isss-society.eps.hw.ac.uk/) or follow us on Twitter 

(@ISSS_Society) and Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/ISSS.Society/) for more 

information. To be added to the email lists, please send us an email (is27@hw.ac.uk) 

specifying your name and whether you are a PhD or RA. 

Yours  

The IS3 –Team 
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